NOTICE AS TO PROPOSED 2018 BUDGET AND HEARING

AND NOTICE AS TO AMENDED 2017 BUDGET AND HEARING
HERITAGE HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to the HERITAGE HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT for the ensuing year of 2018.  A copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, 8390 E. Crescent Parkway, Suite 500, Greenwood Village, Colorado 80111, where same is open for public inspection.  Such proposed budget will be considered at a hearing at the regular meeting of the Heritage Hills Metropolitan District to be held at 12:30 p.m. on Thursday, December 14, 2017 at the Heritage Hills Clubhouse, 9201 Heritage Hills Parkway, in Lone Tree, Colorado.  
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that an amended budget has been submitted to the HERITAGE HILLS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT for the year of 2017.  A copy of such amended budget has been filed in the office of CliftonLarsonAllen LLP, 8390 E. Crescent Parkway, Suite 500, Greenwood Village, Colorado 80111, where same is open for public inspection.  Such amended budget will be considered at a hearing at the regular meeting of the Heritage Hills Metropolitan District to be held at 12:30 p.m. on Thursday, December 14, 2017 at the Heritage Hills Clubhouse, 9201 Heritage Hills Parkway, in Lone Tree, Colorado.  
Any interested elector within the Heritage Hills Metropolitan District may inspect the proposed 2018 budget and 2017 amended budget, and file or register any objections at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2018 budget and 2017 amended budget.
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